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ZAMBIA’S STATEMENT DURING THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW OF POLAND, 15TH NOVEMBER 2022.

Mr. President,

Zambia welcomes the delegation of Poland to the Fourth UPR cycle and thank them for their national report and update.
We commend  Poland for accepting to implement 163  out of 185 recommendations she received in the last cycle.
In the spirit of a constructive engagement, Zambia wishes to recommend to Poland the following:

1. Prevent overcrowding  and bring conditions of detention in line with international standards.
2.  Investigate all allegations of torture  and ill-treatment by law enforcement officials
3.   Prohibit corporal punishment within educational institutions .                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
4.  Ensure a comprehensive approach to combating gender- based  violence.
We wish to conclude by wishing  Poland a successful review.

I thank you Mr. President.
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